
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Kylee Watkins
Subject: HPMP - OneDrive
Date: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 1:53:25 PM

Kylee,
 
I shared the Onedrive file folder with you.  Any sensitive documents (I believe the HPMP would
qualify)  needs to be encrypted prior to adding to the file.
 
Please let me know if there are any questions
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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